From: Nancy Stone <nancystonel23@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 5:18 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Kudos to all-electric building

To Planning Commissioners,

| hope you support the proposed 2424 E Stadium multifamily residence plan, which includes all-electric
utilities, to be reviewed at your August 3rd meeting. | feel that this builder's direction supports the city’s
A2 Zero climate objectives.

Sincerely,

Nancy Stone, Ward 5
1113 W Washington St

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android



mailto:nancystone123@yahoo.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.onelink.me%2F107872968%3Fpid%3DInProduct%26c%3DGlobal_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers%26af_wl%3Dym%26af_sub1%3DInternal%26af_sub2%3DGlobal_YGrowth%26af_sub3%3DEmailSignature&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning%40a2gov.org%7Ca9741aa958ed49739c9508da733a1c55%7C48afa58563754170b9d1e9c568bb92f3%7C0%7C0%7C637948990687358463%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=I6GQrjikYnzWFCdY7ZeGqqxZujSGvE1wn%2FaPQHa0%2FSo%3D&reserved=0

	From: Nancy Stone <nancystone123@yahoo.com>  Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 5:18 PM To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> Subject: Kudos to all-electric building

